
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Dual Language is celebrating Latinx Heritage Month:  DID 
YOU KNOW? - Latin American music was inspired by 
European and Arabic culture. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  Representatives from the following 
schools will be on our campus in October.  These 
workshops are open to ALL students.   
 *October 7th - U.C. Riverside 
 *October 10th - Cal Poly Pomona 
If you are interested in attending the workshops, come to 
the Counseling Office and add your name to the clipboard .  
Space is limited, so sign up soon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you want to avoid truancy letters or the 
possibility of missing out on school events due to excessive 
absences?  If so, sign up in the Attendance Office for Saturday 
Make Up School scheduled for October 1st.  You must sign up 
NO LATER THAN Thursday, September 29th.  Your absence 
must have happened between September 12th and September 
30th to be able to attend Saturday Make Up School.   

Athletics 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Valley Christian 
  @ Valley Christian - 6:15 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

The dance club, Dance Phantom, will be holding tryouts 
TODAY outside Room 305 from 3:30-4:30. 
 
Good morning Dons!  Are you a 10th, 11th or 12th grader 
who wants to learn how to mentor 9th graders, become a 
leader and make a difference in our school?  If that sounds 
like you, join Link Crew Club.  Link Crew Club is having 
their first meeting on Thursday at Lunch in Room 602.  
We will be discussing upcoming and future events.  Bring 
your lunch and a friend!  See you there! 
 
For all clubs interested in selling and making an alter for 
the Dia de Los Muertos Event:  There will be a meeting 
with more information on Friday, September 30th, in 
Room 505 during Lunch. 

Clubs & Activities 

DONS:  This is the last week to purchase your yearbook at 
our sale price of $105.  After this week the price will  
increase permanently to $125.  Go to yearbookforever.com 
and purchase your yearbook now! 
 

All Boys Soccer players who are interested in trying out 
for Soccer this upcoming season:  There is a meeting at the 
Field House in the Stadium TODAY after school. 
 
All student athlete reps:  We have a meeting TODAY at 
Lunch in Room 316, the Athletics Office.  Please bring 
your lunch.  Make sure your sport is represented! 
 
Last call for any Lady Don who is interested in playing 
Lacrosse.  You must come see Mrs. Garcia no later than 
Friday in the Athletics Office.  No interest, no team. 


